
From: Vanessa Irizarry <Vanessa.Irizarry@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 8, 2022 9:33 AM 
To: Lauren Maniatis <Lauren.Maniatis@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Accommodations for City Business  
  

Hi Lauren - 
 
Per our discussion, I attended the Taste of Chicago Alfresco Tour on 10/8/22 hosted by Choose 
Chicago and received travel and meal accommodations for the day.  Please let me know if any 
additional information is needed. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Vanessa Irizarry 
Coordinating Planner 
Chicago Department of Transportation 
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